
Announcement for Thursday, January 23, 2025 

 

We would like to acknowledge the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and 
Musqueam First Nations and all of the Coast Salish peoples who have been stewards of 
this land since time immemorial. We offer respect to the elders who have gone before 
us, the indigenous peoples here today and all of us on the journey of Reconciliation.  
Enjoy this beautiful land where we live, play and learn and have we hope your week is 
going well. 

 

 

 

Attention Mr. Plesh's Block A PHE class 

Please come meet Mr. Plesh in the PHE office at break or after school today at dismissal to pick 

up an important document. Again... Mr. Plesh's Block A Grade 9 PHE class go see him right away! 

 

Attention all Ski & Board Members going to Whistler Tomorrow. Please arrive no later than 5:15 
AM. The bus will leave Seaquam parking lot at 5:45 AM and will not wait for students that are 
late. Be sure to pack everything tonight. Please email Mr. Zamar if you have any questions.  

 

Seaquam Theatre Presents: Shrimp Games! 5 intense (but low stakes) elimination style games 
will be played, but only one person will win the grand prize! Don't miss out on this once in a 
lifetime experience, including real dalgona, a team of guards, and other recreations of the 
original games. Tickets are $5 to play and $2 to spectate. Buy your tickets in the caf at lunch for 
Thursday, January 30th after school in the cafeteria. Tickets will not be sold at the door, so get 
them now!  


